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Corporate Office

2020 Carey Avenue
Suite 600
Cheyenne, WY
82001 USA

Tel: (307) 316-7600

Fax: (307) 635-9949

www.cameco.com
Mr. Ron Burrows, Project Manager
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Decommissioning and Uranium Recovery Licensing Directorate
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T8-F5
Washington D.C. 20555-0001

Subject: Response to letter received July 6, 2010 (Dated June 30, 2010) - Open Issues,
License Amendment, Crow Butte Resources, Inc., Crawford, Nebraska, License
SUA-1534 (TAC J00555)

Dear Mr. Burrows:

By letter dated June 30, 2010, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff has
requested that responses to open issues identified with said request, or a schedule for responding,
be submitted within 30 days of the date of the letter.

Upon review of the items requested, CBR has determined that it can submit responses to the
open issues within 45 days (September 13, 2010).

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (307) 316-7595 or John Schmuck at
(307) 316-7587.

Sincerely,
Cameco Resources d/b/a
Crow Butte Resources, Inc.

Thomas P. You9*
Vice President 6f Operations

cc: Jim Stokey, CBR
Larry Teahon, CBR
Joe Brister '
Lee Snowhite
CBR File
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